
Rotary Anniversary Month

Phil Nowak joined Rotary on July 25, 2013

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Survey Results &

2015-16 Community Project Ideas - Karen Grosz
Club Financial Report - Annette Silveria

Future Programs
Bill Muttera
Tim Nobles

Upcoming Events
7/11  9am Adopt-a-Highway Cleanup (Rotarians @ Work event)

7/14  Dinner with RI President Ravi Ravindran @ Atlantis
7/18 or 19 RYE Training for Host Parents

7/30  Rotary Day at the Aces to benefit PolioPlus

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2015-2016

President:			   Karen Grosz
President Elect:		  Steve King
Secretary:			   Oliver Grosz
Treasurer:			   Annette Silveria
Sergeant at Arms:		  Steve Rose
Club Service:			   Chelsea Keith
Vocational Service:		  Tim Nobles
Community Service:		  Gary Felt
International Service:	 Rich Hrezo
Youth Service:		  Zeane Barber
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: admin@susanville rotary.com
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at Lassen Senior Center
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Oliver Grosz at ogrosz39@gmail.com
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ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?



Last Week
President Karen Grosz 
asked club members the 
following questions:

1. How can we provide 
greater value for our club 
members?
2. Going into the future, 
what kind of club do we 
want to be?
3. How do we want to 
allocate our human and 
monetary resources?
4. What percentage of our 
money do want to keep in 
reserve?
5. Should fundraising 
drive the budget or vice-
versa?

Assistant Governor Fred 
Autenrieb asked club 
members, “Why belong 
to Rotary?” He said 
Rotary has impacted 
his life in unexpected 
ways, starting with club 
fellowship and network-
ing, and participating 
in Project Amigo in 
Mexico.

Susanville Sunrise Rotary donated $1,000 to a Global Grant to provide 
a mammography bus that will serve several towns in rural India.  The 
bus and equipment are now ready.  Through education and early detec-
tion, the project will make a difference in the lives of mothers and their 
children.


